authorities have taken every feasible precaution to limit
to the greatest extent possible any harmful effects of
these component parts on persons or property.

In accordance with Article 5(1) of the 1968
Agreemént cited above, the Government of Canada is also
notifying the Government of the USSR.

It is requested that this communication be
circulated to member states as an official document of
the United Nations.

The Permanent Representative of Canada avails
himself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretary-
General of the United Nations the assurances of his

highest consideration.




